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TO: 


The Graduate Programs Committee
FROM: 

Patricia Kollander, Chair

              

Department of History

DATE: 

November 17, 2009

RE: 


Termination of Master of Arts in Teaching Program

The Department of History in the Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters proposes the termination of the Master of Arts in Teaching (MAT) graduate program. The program has not enrolled a single student in several years. The graduate committee in the History Department was unanimous in its decision to support this termination, and I concur with this decision. 

The termination of the M.A. T. program will not adversely affect any faculty members. The M.A. T. program has never employed a faculty line. The termination of the M.A. T. program will not have a negative impact on the female or male ratio of students in the Department, College and/or University. Nor will the termination of the M.A.T program negatively impact ethnic diversity within the faculty or student body.

New students will not be accepted into the program. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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